509 8. Yantic Ave,
Bremerton, WA 98312-4216
December 16, 1987

Director

Divisien of Sefety Research
NIO3H

944 Chestnut Ridge Road
Morgentown, WV 26505

Dear Sir:

In September of this yeer I received a letter from the 3M
Company regquesting thet I write to you and suggest thet your
proposed 42 CFR Part 84 be revised so that meny of the 3M respirators
currently on the merket would remain on the market,

As 8 praciicing Industrial Hygienist with thorough treining
in respiratory protection, I would like to voice my strong
opposition to this swmeer campaign by 3M. I feel very strongly
many of the disposatle type respiretors are inferier products,
My previous inspector experience with the now extinct Cel/OSHA
organization should me thst when unepproved respirstors are

. avallable on the market meny wonder why they aré:for sale when
they do not meet OSHA requirements.

I strongly support anything that will result in greater
respiratory protection for workers that need it.’

dincerely,

Voinr d. o

James A, Boyd
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